
Backstop Fencing and Netting Replacement for Heritage Point Park                  Released: October 10, 2022 
 

ADDENDUM TO RFP DOCUMENTS 

 ADDENDUM: #02 

THE CITY OF DALTON -REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Project: Backstop Fencing and Netting Replacement for Heritage Point Park 

Date Issued: 10/12/2022 

Bid Date: October 17, 2022 

Bid Time: 3:00 pm 

Contract Action: Receipt of this ADDENDUM is required on page 18 
of RFP document 

 

Addendum No. 1 – The following changes to the Request for Proposal and clarifications are provided 

based on questions received and must be added/considered when completing your submittal: 

Acknowledgement of receipt of this ADDENDUM is required on page 18 of RFP document.  

1. Page 6, the last sentence of first paragraph under Project Details shall read: Currently, there is a 

tension wire at the top of the posts that attaches the netting. Contractors can propose their 

own method of attaching the net to the top. A tension wire or cross bars will be acceptable. 

Please include in the proposal of details as to why your proposed method will be the best 

approach.  

 

BY: 

Caitlin Sharpe 

Parks and Recreation Director  

 


